
N40/Dunkettle/Sarsfield Rd 

Progress Update – 4th of January 2019  

 

Dunkettle Interchange Project: 

Upgrade Dunkettle to a largely free-flow interchange to alleviate traffic congestion. 

 

 Works on site will recommence from Monday the 7th of January 2019.  

 In addition to continuation of ground investigation works, the focus will be on construction of access 
points to the works area from the existing road network.  

 In order to minimise traffic disruption, works on the various access points will be progressed during 
off peak hours for day time working or under night time working as appropriate.  

 

Advance Works at Silversprings, Little Island: 

Footpath construction and road resurfacing to regularise the traffic lanes in the area for both inbound and outbound 

traffic at Silversprings. Capacity improvement works in the Little Island Interchange area.  

 Again, works here will recommence on Monday the 7th of January 2019. 

 Off road works will be progressed initially, with resurfacing of the outbound lanes getting underway 

during week commencing Monday the 21st of January 2019. These resurfacing works will be 

progressed under night time working and will take approximately two weeks to complete.  

 Works at Silversprings should then reach substantial completion during February 2019. 

 Photograph below shows the two inbound traffic lanes in operation. 

 

 



 

Westbound traffic on the N8 using both the N20 off ramp lane and the straight ahead lane towards the city centre.  

 

Sarsfield Road Works:  

Upgrading Sarsfield Rd to facilitate sustainable transport modes such as walking, cycling & public transport. 

 Completion works here will get underway from Monday the 7th of January 2019, with the main 

resurfacing works at substantial completion.   

 

N40 Intelligent Transport System 

Installation of gantry mounted Variable Message Signs and other infrastructure to display traffic information such as 

journey times.  

 The contract to provide the reinforced concrete bases and metalwork necessary to carry out the ITS 

installations is at Tender stage at present.  

 We hope to appoint a Contractor to progress this element of the works before the end of March 2019 

with works then following on immediately.  

 

N28 Works at Shannonpark, Raffeen Junction  

 We still hope to appoint a Contractor for these works before the end of this month with the works 

then continuing up to June 2019.  

Capacity Improvement Works at Little Island Interchange  

 Again, we hope to appoint a Contractor to carry out these works before the end of January 2019.  

 The works themselves will then run on to June 2019.  

 Details of the scope of works proposed and the associated traffic management measures will be 

circulated in future updates, prior to works getting underway.  

 



As always, if there are any queries or comments in relation to any of the work items set out herein please 

contact us on (021)4520180 or on roadconstruction@ccc-site.com  

New subscribers to the newsletter can register at http://www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup  
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